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Appointment Guidelines for Patients 
 

Following Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202 requiring all people in New York to wear a 
mask or face covering in all public buildings, Cardiology Associates of Schenectady is requiring 
all patients to where a mask to their appointments.   
 
In addition, for the protection of our patients and staff we are limiting our admittance to  
 

PATIENTS ONLY 
 

All patients will be interviewed upon entry.    
 
If you have travelled outside of New York, or are visiting from another state, please click here 
for the latest information regarding New York States travel advisory. 
 
If you have an upcoming appointment with us and are experiencing flu-like symptoms 
including fever, cough, respiratory issues, we ask that you call the office where you have an 
upcoming appointment so that we can reschedule or provide you with the opportunity to have 
a Tele-Heath Visit. 
 
Office Phone Numbers: 
 
Main Office (2546 Balltown Road):   518-377-8184 
 
Amsterdam (425 Guy Park Avenue):  518-842-7088 
 
Clifton Park office (103 Sitterly Road):  518-383-9373 
 
Union Street (1769 Union Street):  518-348-5300 
 
Gloversville (99 East State Street):  518-773-2303 
 
Guilderland (3757 Carman Road):  518-881-0810 
 

https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-advisory

